
RSC Members,

Opening Day is just weeks away and we are excited for the summer swim season to 
begin. If you drive by 100 Bloomingbank you will see that we are hard at work getting 
ready - the water is IN THE POOLS and the furniture is being prepped and placed on 
the deck.

Our membership remains solid at 550 total member families. We have a waitlist of 
180 families. We are welcoming back several seasoned staff members and you will 
also see many new faces in the lifeguard and snack shop employee ranks. With a full 
membership, our focus over the next few weeks is staff education, policy and 
procedure improvement and training.

Respect continues to be our main theme this season. Our facility suffered a number of 
bumps and bruises to our equipment and furniture, and to avoid excessive repair costs 
in the future we ask that you help take care of our lovely property. Please encourage 
your children and those around you to treat our facility with respect. We take pride in 
our club and hope that you do too!

We have a lot of fun activities and member offerings planned this season. Our aquatics 
program will continue to offer all programs, including swim team, water polo team, 
swim lessons, and diving lessons. We will continue to offer in-season partial rentals as 
well as social events. We are in our second year of RSC Day Camp and encourage all 
our little ‘cudas to join the program. All available camps and lessons are open for 
registration on eSoft!

Finally, I want to recognize the efforts of the Board in volunteering their time and 
ideas necessary to make this club as successful as it is. The Board has a tradition of 
active engagement in all aspects, both visible and behind the scenes, and the Riverside 
Swim Club would not be here without the dedication of these Board members. Please 
thank them for their efforts. We also rely heavily on volunteer help from our members 
for our social events and aquatics programs. Thanks to those that devote their time, it 
takes a village! If you are interested in volunteer opportunities at the RSC please reach 
out, we would love to get you engaged in our community.

We are looking forward to a great season - see you at the pool!

Sincerely,

Allison Evans, President

100 Bloomingbank Rd.
Riverside, IL 60546

info@riversideswimclub.net
riversideswimclub.net
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